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January 31, 1985

PGandE File No.: 231
PGandE Letter No.: 85000267
PRES Letter No.: 65-11

Mr. John B. Martin, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region V

1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210
Walnut Creek, CA 94596-5368
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Dear Mr. Martin:

Discussion has taken place between representatives of the Nuclear Regulatory
Com)ission, Federal Emergency Management Agency, San Luis Obispo County,
State Office of Emergency Services, and Pacific Gas and Electric Company in
an effort to establish a mutually agreeable date for the 1985 Diablo Canyon
Power Plant Emergency Preparedness Exercise.

October 30, 1985 has been found to be the most acceptable date for the
exercise. Your confirmation that this is an acceptable date for the exercise
is requested.

Sincerely,
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